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May Meeting 
     We’d love to have you join our meeting THIS Thursday, May 2, at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Academy of Success (525 Hurley Avenue).  The Association gathers on the first Thursday of 

every month to hear exciting updates on things going on in our neighborhood, ask and answer 

questions regarding life in Gwynns Falls, and hear from Southwest District police officers on 

important issues.  The Gwynns Falls Business & Homeowners Association has a dedicated 

board of directors who are committed to serving you as best as possible, but we need to hear 

from you to know what things need to be done to better our living and working environment. 

     YOU are a significant and irreplaceable part of our community and we would love to see 

you Thursday evening and hear what is important to you. 

 
 
 

 
 

Spring is Here and Summer is Coming! 
     Though the weather has been fickle, spring is well underway.  This means it will soon be 

time to plant our community gardens at Wellesley Park and green up our neighborhood all 

over!  Please help keep Gwynns Falls litter-free and consider adding some flowers and other 

plants to your yard.  These small things help make our community a great place to live and 

work! 

     As we approach summer, we look ahead to another year of wonderful improvement 

opportunities and fun events!  Mark the following dates on your calendar: 

 

TBA, Very Soon:  Community Garden Planting at Wellesley Park 

     If you are interested in planting garden plot, contact Rose Hill. 

 

July 11-13:  A youth group from Ohio will be coming to participate in Church at 

Baltimore’s annual Summer Event and will spend time over those three days working 

on projects in our community.  If you’d like to join in, we’d love to have you—stay 

tuned for more details. 

 

July 13:  Gwynns Falls Neighborhood Block Party 

 
If you have any ideas for other events this summer, please come out to our meeting or contact 

Sam Levy. 

Gwynns Falls Business & 

Homeowners Association 

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Gwynns_Falls 

Celebrate Our Community!  

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Gwynns_Falls

